
GENERAL EDUCATION COMMITTEE REPORT TO THE UNIVERSITY SENATE 
 

 

DATE: 1 October 2013 

FROM: The General Education Committee of the Faculty Senate 

Members: Sean Marston, Nancy Richey, Lloren A. Foster, and Rico Tyler 

 

 

The General Education Committee met 17 September 2013 at 4:00 p.m. in Grise 301. 

 

The first order of business was the election of Lloren A. Foster as Committee Chair 

(unanimous). 

 

The second order of business was setting a meeting schedule for the academic year 2013-

2014.  We confirmed a meeting location and date.  Our regularly scheduled meetings are 

the second Tuesday of each month at 4:00 p.m. in 301 Grise Hall. 

 

The third order of business was acknowledging the loss of our PCAL Rep Ingrid 

Cartwright.  Jennifer Hanley is working to fill the vacancy. 

 

Our final order of business was a brief report on 2012-2013 calendar of the General 

Education Committee. It was confirmed there were no items to carry forward from 2012-

2013.  Also, we have no items for consideration; therefore, at this time the General 

Education Committee has no items to submit to the Faculty Senate for consideration.  

 
Respectfully submitted,  
The General Education Committee 


